
Happy Thanksgiving!

“Oh give thanks to the LORD, for he is good, for his 

steadfast love endures forever!” — Psalm 107:1


Living the Gospel by Loving the Fatherless - 
The Ceasar’s Story


Foster care has always been in the hearts of my wife and I. 
My wife Kimberly especially had a calling to foster. The Lord 
used her circumstances of being in the system to inspire her 
to give back by becoming a foster parent herself. I met my 
wife in 2014, as we started dating we established early in our 
relationship that we wanted to foster and adopt. A few years 
later, after having two girls of our own, we completed the 
foster parenting classes in 2019 and got our first placement 
in April of that year. Our boys Kamari and Brailyn fit perfectly 
in our home and we had the privilege of adopting our boys 
earlier this year in 2021!


Kamari and Brailyn have gone the last couple of summers to 
Raleigh's Place Camp 1:27. They love Raleigh’s Place! They 
enjoy the leadership, activities, and overall care of Raleigh’s 
Place. Kamari was even able to serve as a junior counselor 
this summer. 


Although we have taken a break from fostering, we are very 
much still involved. I was asked to join the Raleigh’s Place 

board and was happy to do so. My boys will continue going to Camp 1:27. We are grateful to 
be a part of a foster care community that is supportive and life-giving. We are living the life 
God created us to live!


346 County Road 1028, Clanton, AL 35046 (205)755-9615

Giving by 
Shopping


Now that the holiday 
season is here, please 

support us by 
shopping at Amazon 

Smile and selecting us 
as your charitable 
organization. The 

process is simple: go 
to smile.amazon.com, 
select Raleigh’s Place 

as your charity of 
choice, and shop. We 

will receive a 
percentage of all 

eligible purchases. 
Make sure to go to 

Amazon Smile every 
time you shop so that 

we can receive a 
donation.

End of the Year Giving


As we approach the end of the year, we pray that you will consider supporting us. 
Raleigh’s Place provides many different services and programs to foster children and 
families. For us to continue Living the Gospel by Loving the Fatherless, we need our 
champions. 2022 will feature much change as we expand our foster home ministry and 
Camp 1:27 and open our transitional living apartments for foster youth aging out of care. 
As we increase our services to more and more foster children and families, we need 
volunteers, advocates, and generous givers. There are so many ways to partner with us in 
our mission to Live the Gospel by Loving the Fatherless. To give financially today, you can 
send a check to the address below or give online by visiting our website.
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Follow Us Online      
We are active on social 
media! Go follow our 
Raleigh’s Place, Katie’s 
Kloset, and Camp 1:27 
accounts on Facebook. 
You can also read more 

about the ministry at 
Raleigh’s Place by 

visiting our website 
which can be found at 

the top of this 
newsletter. 

Raleigh’s Place is a Christ-centered 
foster care ministry. Our desire is to 

Live the Gospel by Loving the 
Fatherless. We are a 501c(3) 

organization and all contributions 
are tax-deductible.

http://smile.amazon.com
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